Hello Year 5! Week beginning May 4th. (Star Wars Day!!! May the fourth be with you!)
I hope you and your family are keeping well. I am fine. Mrs P has given me lots to do so I am very busy.
I saw my first swallow of the year the other day. You might want to find out where they migrate from. It is quite a journey!
I am hoping that it won’t be too long now before we are back together but whilst the number of people infected and passing away is still high, we have to be cautious.
I hope you have been able to do some of the learning. It will really help you if you can, especially the Maths and reading comprehensions. The Maths I have been setting has mainly been revision of key concepts which is why it is really important that you look at the learning and refresh your mind. It will save us having to do too much of this when we get back and we can concentrate on new ideas.
I have added some more Science this week about Earth. Good backup on BBC Bitesize. If have been able to get out at all, take a look at the flowers that are out there, especially inside them as we are due to learn about plant reproduction as well. 
There is a little something about VE Day. Hopefully, you get a chance to read it. It was set to be a big outdoor celebration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget that Transum has lots of great Maths learning as does the BBC Bitesize site (KS2). There is also a site set up by the government called The Oak Academy. There may well be some new areas to read about.
Anyway, I hope that this will be over soon.
Keep well. All the best
Mr T.
